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THE TIME HAS COME!!! We need your help at our annual show.

As you read the minutes of the August picnic, you will note
we are planning a bus trip. If you care to take advantage
of the trip 'discount', it is only fair you put some time on
show work. If you are unable todqheavy work", you can help

on the door, club booth, kiddie wheel, or silent auction.

Our tables are being set-up for us, so we need help on the
covers for the club booth, display tables, silent auction and
the kiddies booth. Then we will need help folding the covers
at the end of the show. WE ALSO NEED DISPLAYS FROM ALL.

Come on- you have something you are proud of - so show it!
Contact me, Margaret, at 654-3673 so I will have space saved

for your display.
Working time for covers starts about 7:30 on Friday August
3lst. Displays can be put in about 9:30- 10:00 Oclock. We

should have everything.ready for the 2PM opening.

I am going to ask you to please pay the parking for your car,

and bring the ticket to me., If you work, your parking will

be paid. There is also a free lot across the street after (Fri.)
5 PM, if the gate is open. It should be free on Saturday

and Sunday, so please use it if open.



MINUTES OF THE MICHIANA GEM & MINERAL
SOCIETY CLUB PICNIC FOR AUGUST.

The club picnic was held August 5,
1990 at the Lakeville Conservation
Club. There were 27 attending.

Margaret Heinek opened the meeting at
1:50 P.M,

The club show will be Labor Day
weekend at Century Center. Sign up
sheets were passed for workers to
donate their time at the show. If you
would Tike to work and have not signed

up, please contact Kathy MiTTer.

President Heinek has made arrangements
for a bus trip to Cleveland, Ohio on
October 21st. We will be given a

personal tour of the Gem Exhibit there.

We will leave South Bend about 7:00
A.M. from the 1st Source Bank on U. S.
31 North & Cleveland Road. The cost
will be $18.50 per person per member
and $28.75 for non members. We will
"brown bag" our Tunch and will stop on
the way home for supper.

If you would 1ike to make a
reservation, send your check in full
to Margaret Heinek as this is your
confirmed reservation by October 1st.
This will be a first come basis on
re§?rvations, so don't wait to sign
up..

Bill Crull, delegate for the 1990
Midwest Federation Show gave a report
on the meeting there. Margaret Heinek
was elected president & Kathy Miller
was elected 2nd vice president.

Some of us attend the wedding uniting
Ed Miller and Marsha Kreft. It was a
very beautiful wedding and also a very
large wedding of about 600 people. We
wish them much happiness.

Rev. CaThoun has rejoined our club and
donated a book to our club.

New Members:

Rev. Lawrence Calhoun
7841 Reseda Blvd, Apt 320
Reseda, CA 91335-no phone yet

Margaret Schultz
2117 Hollywood Place
South Bend, IN 46616--234-1371

Stanley J. Jacobs
9307 W. Pahs Road
Michigan City, IN 46360-—87%3849

Sister Margie Parkers, Sister Jeanne
Finske and Sister Georgia Costin have
a new address also, which is:

Basil Hall II

St. Mary's College Convent

Notre Dame, IN 46556--284-5696

See you all at the club show Labor Day
weekend and September 23rd meeting at
Westminster Church at 1501 Cleveland
Road, South Bend, IN

Respectfully Submitted,

Marie Crull, Secretary




